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TO ADMINISTRATIONS OF MEMBER STATES OF THE ITU
AND MEMBERS OF THE DEVELOPMENT SECTOR
Dear Sir/Madam,

During the meeting of ITU-D Study Group 1 (Geneva, 18-21 September 2007), it was noted that only few responses had been received to the Multiple Destination Letter DM/246/STG of 12 June 2007, calling for contributions and case studies on Regulation for licensing and authorization of converging services. The meeting decided to launch a second time the call for case studies on successful practices and experiences – even if still in development - for licensing and/or authorization for converging services. This call for case studies will serve to collect the information needed to fulfil the mandate of Question 10-2/1 set by WTDC-06 (Doha, Qatar) (http://www.itu.int/ITU-D/study_groups/SGP_2006-2010/documents/Questions/Q10-2-1.pdf). 
Further elements on technology neutral licensing and authorization framework would also be useful.  
While DM/246/STG was addressed to a selected group of countries, the Study Group decided to send this Administrative Circular to all ITU Member States and ITU-D Sector Members. The collected data will be used for the preparation of the guidelines or recommendations for those countries which may need reference elements for the future introduction of new legislation aimed at supporting the development of converging services.

The Terms of Reference of the case studies are based on the following points:

· General elements of the national regulatory framework (competitive market, limited competition, special rights);

· Procedure followed to define the new licensing/authorization scenario;

· Detailed description of the results obtained through the application of the new rules;

· Future perspectives, if any.

We would like to receive your contribution before 31 January 2008, to allow the meeting of the Rapporteur’s Group on Question 10-2/1 (Geneva, 27-28 February 2008) to examine the contributions received.
We would greatly appreciate your cooperation, and other associated information required for the analysis by the Rapporteur’s Group on Question 10-2/1. I invite you to submit your inputs, along with the above listed Terms of Reference, to the following BDT Secretariat contact: 

Counsellor, ITU-D Study Group 1
e-mail: devsg1@itu.int 
Fax: +41 22 7305484

I do hope that you will agree to cooperate on this important initiative.

Yours sincerely,
Sami Al-Basheer Al Morshid
Director
	Place des Nations
	Telephone
+41 22 730 51 11
	Telex 421 000 uit ch
	E-mail:
itumail@itu.int

	CH-1211 Geneva 20
	Telefax
Gr3:
+41 22 733 72 56
	Telegram ITU GENEVE
	
http://www.itu.int/

	Switzerland
	
Gr4:
+41 22 730 65 00
	
	



